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As someone who works for a licensed FFL that sells over 1500 firearms per year, I 

know a lot of people in smaller FFL’s that this would majorly and negatively impact. 

These are people, like myself, who are committed to doing their duty in vetting 

firearm purchasers before they even get to fill out the 4473 form, let alone getting 

through to the background check phase. Without these smaller FFL’s who help so 

many law-abiding citizens obtain their firearms legally, the number of unregistered 

and illegally obtained firearms will only go up. Overall, this is the worst thing that 

could be done to currently licensed FFL’s.  


